
                             

 

October 31, 2023 

                           Hankyu Hanshin Hotels Co., Ltd. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Although Hotel new Hankyu Osaka has been in operation since August 1964, we would like to 

inform you that it will end its operations as of January 4, 2025 (Sat.). 

We would like to express our gratitude to our guests for your continued patronage over the years 

and ask for your continued patronage until the end of business. 

End of notice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Notice of closure of Hotel new Hankyu Osaka 


